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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 300/20/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 20th November 2020


Further to your request for information dated 22nd October 2020, I am pleased to provide the following response. 

You asked us:

In relation to my previous FOI request, reference 253/20/FOI, concerning psychological therapies waiting times in Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB), we noticed an anomaly in the figures from April 2020 to May 2020, namely a significant decrease in the number of patients waiting 365 days and over, from 212 patients in April 2020 to 114 patients in May 2020. Are you able to provide some more information on this? Specifically, we would like to understand whether this is an error and, if not, whether all of these patients (98 in total) received psychological therapies, or whether there is another explanation for this?  
Our Response:

BCUHB can confirm that the figures submitted on 2nd November 2020 are correct.  We can confirm that we co-ordinated outside agency support and moved a resource elsewhere in North Wales to provide targeted support and remote evidence based input to each of these patients.

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh
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